STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ao MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

TO'\GIS\TEF%?J‘QYA AZTEC. NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

July 9, 1986

Mr. Ralph Abbott
1808 Knudson Street
Farmington, NM 87401

Re: Palmer #1 G-17-29N-13W
N.E. Hogback State of N.M. #l A-16-30N-16W [

Dear Ralph:

The referenced wells have been temporarily abandoned with
no foreseeable prospect of becoming producible.

The Palmer #1 has been abandoned for several years. Our

last correspondence on this well is a letter from you promising
that the well would be connected in April of 1984.

The State #1 was reentered and assigned an allowable. It
was produced for a short time, but no C-115's have ever been
filed.

You are hereby directed to plug and abandon these wells within
six months. Any further temporary abandonment will be only
after notice and hearing and posting of a bond large enough

to cover estimated actual plugging costs.

Sincerely,
Frank T. Chavez \
District Supervisor
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